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I do have questions regarding the notary signings that I do.  There is so much to these new
"proposed" rules, that I am a little lost at this point.

I live in eastern Colorado, and I mainly  act as a mobile notary.  I work for myself.  I don't do
a lot of them, as there are many small towns from Denver to the Kansas line, so not a lot of
activity.   Most of my signings are refis.  I travel to the borrowers' homes and then return
home, and fedex the signed documents back to either the title company or the mortgage
company.  They always include a label for that process.  Sometimes, I am required to fax some
of the documents first.  It varies.  I do keep up on my journal, so I am good with that part. 

In reading over this proposal, there is a part that I am a little fussy on, more than some of the
other parts.  That is the DAN.  I am thinking that since I don't do electronic signatures - I am
actually on site with the people, and have them sign my journal, etc., that this won't affect me.

In my capacity as a mobile signer, is there anything that will change for me?  My notary
expires 10/22/19.  Any information that I will need to know, please let me know.

Thanks for your help,
Marilyn Lightsey
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